

October 10, 2012

Ronniece Pearcy Proposal Specialist EZGSA 4801 Hampden Lane Suite 105 Bethesda, MD 20814-2948

Dear Ronni,

I want to sincerely thank you for all of your guidance, persistence and overall effort in obtaining Data Projections' GSA Contract award. You were always there to help us and you always had the answers to our questions.

Your knowledge of the process was impeccable and we couldn't have completed this monumental task without you. It was a bonus to be able to work with someone with such a sense of humor! You were a huge asset to us through the entire process and we are so grateful for your commitment to get Data Projections through it.

Thanks again for everything; your efforts are truly appreciated! All the best to you!

Regards,

Kimberly Cima

Executive Assistant, Data Projections